FAO Thomas Sild

Thank you for allowing me to comment on planning application 2019/3181/P which relates to the erection of a pop-up bar,
storage facilities and structure incorporating an LED screen for a temporary period between 25th May 2019 and 25th August
2019 at Regents Place Plaza, NW1.

| have reviewed the application and note that this a regular application and it has been present on previous years. | have
liaised with the local Neighbourhood Policing Team and there has been no issues with the installation which has impacted
crime or anti-social behaviour within the location.

Therefore | have no objection to this proposal.

Kind regards

Jim

Jim Cope

Police Constable — Design Out Crime Officer

Metropolitan Police Service
Continuous Policing Improvement Command (CPIC
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